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25 November 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
CLASS PARTY 
 
As the year comes to an end, 5S are busy planning for our class party on Tuesday 17 December 
2019.  Although it is not the main element of the party, it would be appreciated if your child could 
bring in a small plate of food to share. 
 
Our class party will begin after recess.  Food brought in to school with the students will be stored in 
the classroom.  If food needs to be kept refrigerated or heated we do not have the facilities, but 
please feel free to drop something off at 11.40 am.  Please avoid foods which contain nuts and 
list ingredients on the packaging of the food in case of allergies. 
 
Your child may wear mufti clothes. 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Stone 
Class Teacher 
 
 

GROSE VIEW PUBLIC SCHOOL 
 

5S Class Party 
 
 

My child _________________________________ will be participating in the class party on Tuesday 
17 December at school. 
 
He/She will be bringing in:  ___________________________________________________________ 

The ingredients are:  ________________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________ 


